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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 200 requires any state environmental agency, the Corporation Commission, and Department 

of Environmental Quality, that is required to comply with the federal Safe Drinking Water Act to 

evaluate the regulatory and statutory framework that governs the agency and identify and report 

any areas in which modifications may be needed to the Secretary of Energy and Environment to 

provide for the development of Underground Injection Control Class VI wells. Agencies are 

directed to consult with the Secretary and work in conjunction with the Office of Energy and 

Environment to ensure timely analysis. Findings from the report shall be submitted in a report to 

the Governor, Secretary of Energy and Environment, President Pro Tempore of the Senate, and 

the Speaker of the House no later than August 1, 2023. 

 

Prepared by: Kalen Taylor 

  


